
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfinn@localaccess.com 

VIAE-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

January 31,2020 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, W A 98503 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess.com 

Re: Burton Water Company, Inc. - Second Revision of Sheet No. 9 Canceling First 
Revision of Sheet No.9; Original Sheet No. 9.1 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed you will find the above referenced tariff sheets. The purpose of this filing is to 
update the billing and payment options available to customers. A copy of the notice that is being 
mailed to the customers is attached. 

If the Commission maintains the policy of incorporating these costs into the general rates, 
after the company has gained experience with the "take rate" of credit/debit/e-check payments, it 
will look at incorporating the costs into general rates. ( 

I have authority to issue and file tariff sheets on behalf of the Company. 
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